February 27, 2014

Dear Mayor Opseth,

Due to the Southern Industrial paving development in the industrial park where the Family Fun Frontier Center (Frontier Lanes) is located, we understand after talking to City Attorney Charles Anderson and Dustin Hamilton, that we are going to need to tap into the city sewer. We are currently on our own septic system, and understand that we have only until the first of May to get the city sewer and grease trap for our kitchen installed due to the upcoming pavement of Patty Ave. With that I am asking permission to do so. Thank you so much in taking this matter into consideration. I understand that we have to sign an pre- annexation agreement and are willing to do so.

David and Tina Geer

David and Tina Geer Family Fun Frontier Center PO Box 2589 Gillette, WY 82717